
 

 

 

Withcott State School acknowledges Australia’s Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples, the Traditional Custodians of the land, waterways and skies. We thank you 
for caring for, and sharing, the land we play and learn on. We pay respects to our 
Elders past, present and future. 

 

 


